
Thursday December 5th to Friday December 6th 2024. 

Thursday December 5th, 2024.  

Temple Day : Ta Nei. 
David had a dentist appointment in the morning so we 
needed a small temple visit. Ta Nei is always a good temple 
to visit. It is well shaded, so even on the hottest days, it 
offers some relief. It is just off the “Short Circuit” Route 
around the temple, so not too far to ride and you can walk 
around it in about 30 minutes (or stay as long as you like). It 
rarely has many visitors.


An overcast sky takes the colour our of the trees and 
the sandstone blocks. 






We met this friendly fellow in the completely dry moat at 
Ta Nei. 






Small eastern gopura at Ta Nei. 






At Ta Nei, we headed East (through the gopura) along a 
very overgrown path (the workers haven’t been clearing 
around the temples as much this year as they did last year). 
There are some sandstone blocks and steps about 80 
meters from the East gopura.


In these weeds, there were many small, pretty flowers. The 
flowers attract the insects. There were too many  (and they 
were too quick) for us to photograph them all.






















Is this guy biting his fingernails? 

Thursday afternoons means language class. The new 
school is a much newer building and is nearer our 
apartment.




Friday December 6th, 2024.  

Temple Day : Krol Ko (opposite Neak Poan). 

This is a small temple complex. The water in the moat 
means lovely reflections.  





Krol Ko Temple 





Seated figure carved at Krol Ko. 






More seated figures, praying. 






Weather worn elephant at Krol Ko. 



It was a quick visit, so we dropped in to Leak Neang (near 
Pre Rup) too.

Leak Neang was also overgrown.  And one of the insects 
got inside my shirt and managed to bite my shoulder. It was 
painful, but didn’t come up in a raised bump (it did itch and 
still does).


False door at Leak Neang Temple. 



We had home delivery dumplings for lunch and then it was 
off to school for me.


The Friday free lesson was on transportations. Yes, they 
had the s because it was about more than one type of 
transportation!


It is good to see the regulars each Friday.



